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"Protect the Creation; Praise the Creator"

October
The month of the Rosary

"The month of October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary. According to an account by fifteenth-
century Dominican, Alan de la Roch, Mary appeared to St. Dominic in 1206 after he had been
praying and doing severe penances because of his lack of success in combating the
Albigensian heresy. Mary praised him for his valiant fight against the heretics and then gave
him the Rosary as a mighty weapon, explained its uses and efficacy, and told him to preach it
to others.

Since the prayers of the Rosary come from such excellent sources — from Our Lord Himself,
from inspired Scripture, and from the Church — it is not surprising that the Rosary is so dear to
our Blessed Mother and so powerful with heaven.

If we consider the power of the Rosary as seen in its effects, we find a great abundance of
proofs of its wonderful value. Many are the favors granted to private individuals through its
devout recitation: there are few devoted users of the Rosary who cannot testify to experiencing
its power in their own lives. If we turn to history, we see many great triumphs of the Rosary.
Early tradition attributes the defeat of the Albigensians at the Battle of Muret in 1213 to the
Rosary. But even those who do not accept this tradition will admit that St. Pius V attributed the
great defeat of the Turkish fleet on the first Sunday of October, 1571, to the fact that at the
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same time the Rosary confraternities at Rome and elsewhere were holding their processions.
Accordingly, he ordered a commemoration of the Rosary to be made on that day. Two years
later, Gregory XIII allowed the celebration of a feast of the Rosary in churches having an altar
dedicated to the Rosary. In 1671, Clement X extended the feast to all Spain. A second great
victory over the Turks, who once, like the Russians, threatened the ruin of Christian civilization,
occurred on August 5, 1716, when Prince Eugene defeated them at Peterwardein in Hungary.
Thereupon Clement XI extended the feast of the Rosary to the whole Church.

Today, when dangers far greater than those of the ancient Turks threaten not only Christianity
but all civilization, we are urged by our Blessed Mother to turn again to the Rosary for help. If
men in sufficient numbers do this, and at the same time carry out the other conditions that she
has laid down, we have the greater reason for confidence that we will be delivered from our
dangers."

-- Mary in our Life by Fr. William G. Most

May we challenge and devote ourselves during this month of October to regularly praying the
prayers of the rosary as we seek the intercession of our Blessed Mother in our lives.

Please remember that tomorrow, Friday, October 2nd, we have an 11:30 am dismissal
from school due to the conclusion of the self-study. There is NO afternoon Extended
Day tomorrow.

We will begin virtual visits from the Diocesan high schools for the 8th graders next week - truly
an exciting time for these students as they begin to focus a bit more on life after Holy Spirit.

1st Trimester interims will go home on Friday, October 9th. For students in Grades 3-8 who
have a 75% or below, a paper interim will be sent home. Please be sure to make use of the
Parent Portal to check in on how your students are doing. If you have questions about your
login credentials, please contact Mrs. Laclede (llaclede@holyspiritflames.org).

Monday, October 12th is a NO school day for everyone.

Get ready for SPIRIT WEEK! The Student Council has planned some great days. Take a look
below and plan those costumes! Information regarding our annual Ton of Love food drive is
also provided.

Enjoy the weekend!

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

Required Symptom Screening
Questionnaire

We continue to work on an App for the daily health screening. Students must continue
to arrive at school each day with a paper copy of the completed form. We are asking for
the paper copy for now as trying to manage emails from families at the start of each day
is not workable or practical for the staff.



Required Symptom Screening Questionnaire - 8.27.2020

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/b2ac1a75-c211-459d-985d-98e4c9df7830.pdf




Parish Happenings!





Community Happenings!



FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "October 1, 2020" on the website. For
your convenience, some flyers are repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. Spirit Week flyer
2. Ton of Love food drive flyer
3. Box Tops/Amazon Smile/Harris Teeter Rewards

Parish Flyers:

1. Militia Immaculata
2. Blessing of the Animals
3. Middle and High School Youth Ministry Kick Offs
4. 40 Days for Life
5. Knights of Columbus Soccer Challenge
6. Illuminated Rosary
7. Voting
8. Priesthood Sunday

Community Flyers:

1. St. Paul VI High School Open House opportunities
2. Pope John Paul the Great High School Open House information
3. Oakcrest High School Open House opportunities

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/october-1-2020/

